
 

Hi Bethany,  

 

I wish to make an objection to application 2017/6926/P (72 Cricklewood Broadway), but 
as per the communication chain with Andrew below, this is solely as a private 

individual and neighbour of the property (my address is Flat C, 70 Cricklewood 
Broadway, NW2 3EP) - and not in any way connected with my position on the 
council. I therefore trust that you will treat this objection as you feel is most 
appropriate. 
 

My objection relates solely to the creation of a mansard roof, and not to any internal 
renovations. My reason for objecting is that the mansard will break an unspoiled row 
of roof lines which date back more than a century, stretching all the way along the 
terrace from 62 to 80 Cricklewood Broadway. An identical roof line exists on the 
opposite side of the road from 63 to 81 (albeit that this side of the road falls under 
the London Borough of Brent). 
 

Although I understand that provision for retaining existing historic roof lines is 
normally only applied within conservation areas, I believe that consideration should 
also be made in this case. To allow a mansard roof to be built along this terrace 
would spoil the existing historic architecture. 
 

Many thanks, 
 

Tom 

 

 

 

 


